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Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348, must FULLY 

implement Measure 114 as Oregon voters supported and passed. Please clarify 

provisions and smooth implementation, but PLEASE don't weaken Measure 114. We 

NEED gun safety legislation and we need Oregon to be a leader in this. More than 

100 mass shootings have occurred since the beginning of 2023, and it's way past 

time we do something about it. This is not an extreme measure, this is common 

sense legislation that Oregon voters passed. I think most important to the measure 

how it sets up more checks to purchase a firearm (such as requiring a photo ID, 

fingerprints, safety training, criminal background check, and fee payment to apply for 

a permit) and that it prohibits manufacturing, importing, purchasing, selling, 

possessing, using, or transferring ammunition magazines capable of holding more 

than 10 rounds. Thank you for your time.  


